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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We would like to provide you an update about the small amount of ceiling material that fell in the hall at 

Chifley College, Dunheved Campus.  

Since the notification we provided on 6 June, a contractor has attended and inspected the ceiling and 

advised that the hall should remain locked as a precaution until all remediation work is completed, 

scheduled for Thursday 20 June 2024. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 

If you have any questions, please contact the department on the details below.
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